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Office of Public Works

21 October 2022

Keith jones,

Senior Engineer,
Housing Department,
Cork County Council,
County Hall,

Cork.

T12 R2NC.

By email only.

Re: Part 8 planning application at Lower Road, Crosshaven, Co. Cork

Dear Keith,

The Minister for Public Expenditure and Reform and the Commissioners of Public
Works in Ireland, as agents for the Minister, consent to Cork County Council applying
for Part 8 planning for the restoration of seven former coastguard cottages at Lower
Road, Crosshaven and for the construction of social housing on the site at the rear of
the seven cottages.

Yours sincerely,

Catherine Eddery
Head of Property Management — Owned Properties
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